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I oppose raising the gas tax. Oregon already has one of the highest gas taxes in the 

country. Raising the gas tax will greatly contribute to stressing low income families 

and businesses who are struggling to make it already. 

Raising the gas tax will put undue stress on businesses. Their increased costs will be 

passed on to the consumer which will again stress families and small businesses 

struggling to survive in our economy. 

I would strongly suggest that you consider the true effects of raising this and other 

taxes and vote for what is best for the citizens of Oregon. 


